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Foundation as part of the project
„Reduction of the negative impact of 
oil spills from the Franken shipwreck”
financed by the Baltic Sea Conservation
Foundation (baltcf)



MEDIA CAMPAIGN and educational events
carried out in Poland since 2018 to inform
the society and the government about the 
threats posed by shipwrecks in the Baltic.

Over 56 thousand signatures under the petittion at
raujbaltyk.fundacjamare.pl/en

Over 100 000 views of the documentary film from the 
expedition to the FRANKEN (youtube and social media)

Appearance in all of the most prominent media in Poland and 
some abroad (including: BBC, Deutsche Welle, National

Geographic, TVN, TVP, Polsat, Gazeta Wyborcza, Wprost, 
numerous radio stations and online portals)

In April 2019, the Supreme Audit Office announced an audit regarding 
"Counteracting the threats arising from the presence of hazardous materials 

on the bottom of the Baltic Sea". The results of the audit were published in 
May 2020 confirming the danger posed by wrecks and the possibility of 

ecological disaster. 



2018: 
FRANKEN EXPEDITION + ACTION PLAN

2021: 
GENERAL METHODOLOGY OF OIL 

REMOVAL OPERATIONS

Both documents can be downloaded at https://fundacjamare.pl (in Polish and English)

https://fundacjamare.pl/


2019: 1st edition in Warsaw 2021: 2nd edition ONLINE
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https://fundacjamare.pl/konferencja




Thank you for your attention.

WELCOME AND ENJOY!

International Conference: Dangerous Wrecks Vol. 2

FOLLOW US

@fundacjaMARE

https://instagram.com/fundacjamare
https://instagram.com/fundacjamare
https://facebook.com/fundacjamare
https://facebook.com/fundacjamare

